
 

 

Guildford Nursery School hosted their annual Froebel Festival on
Saturday 18th May. 

It was very well attended by past, present and future families plus some
staff from other schools and settings - 315 people visited in the space of

two hours! 
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Guildford Nursery School has developed a series of presentations
offered as a means of sharing practice. Each one is delivered by

two educators and is full of practical ideas that practitioners can
employ immediately in their setting or school. 

Take a look: https://bit.ly/45bZNQp 

The sold-out event had a line-up of some
fantastic and inspirational speakers. 

Please use the links below to hear their
presentations.

Prof. Chris Pascal https://buff.ly/3V9W7u9

Prof. Tina Bruce  https://buff.ly/3RaugIQ

Dr. Stella Louis  https://buff.ly/3VnffG6

Explore Rachna Joshi's latest blog on #Froebelian
pedagogy at Guildford Nursery School where she

discusses the importance of pretend play for children.
Conversations with the headteacher highlighted the

evolving needs of children, particularly in developing
their imaginative play skills. 

Read more here: https://buff.ly/4cb6dSj
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